
The Week at a Glance… 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday    

10 
8am Mass 
10am Mass 
2pm Dream 
Group 
5pm Mass 
 

11 
8am Mass 
6pm Bereavement  
Group 
7pm Monday Night 
Scripture 
 

12 
8am Mass 
1pm Knitters 
5pm Mass 
7pm RCIA 
 
 

13 
8am Mass 
5pm Mass 
6:15pm RE 
6:30pm CATTS 
 

14 
7am Men’s Bible 
8am Mass 
10am Women’s Bible 
5pm Mass 
6pm  Social Graces 
 
 

15 
8am Mass 
 

16 
5pm Mass 
 
 

CRISIS HOTLINES 

 GA CRISIS AND ACCESS LINE- (24 hour crisis hotline) 800-715-4225 

 SUICIDE HOTLINE 800-784-2433 

 THE COTTAGE- crisis line 877-363-1912 

Bulletin Announcements: Send to ccuga.emily@gmail.com. All announcements must received by the Tuesday prior to publication and approved by the Director.  

Fr. Scott’s Lenten  
Book Discussion Group 

This year during Lent, Fr. Scott will facilitate a  
discussion on Simon Wiesenthal’s book, The 
Sunflower:  On the Possibilities and Limits of 
Forgiveness.  This thought provoking book 
will challenge your ideas about compassion 
and forgiveness.  It is an excellent resource 
to complement your Lenten journey.  
Mark your calendars now to join one of the 
discussions on Monday, March 7th : 10 a.m. 
or 7 p.m.  Participants should bring their own 
copy. 

Additional details are available in the Center office and on the  
“Fr. Scott's Book Discussion Group” Facebook page. 

Social Graces January Dinner 
Thursday, January 14th at 6PM 

Kick off the New Year with the Social Graces at our 
January dinner.  If you plan to attend, PLEASE RSVP 
by Monday, January 11th.  Cost is $10.   

All women of the Catholic Center over 21 are invited.   

IT’S THAT TIME AGAIN:   
WE NEED YOUR HELP TO UPDATE OUR RECORDS! 

 

Beginning on January 4th we will begin a project to get our 
membership records up to date.  We will request that every active 
household register or renew your membership.  Registration forms 
will be available in the Chapel, the office, and online.  Please return 
your form by January 31st.  We appreciate everyone’s help to get our 
records up to date!   

COUPLES BIBLE STUDY GROUP  
FORMING NOW 

If you and your spouse would like to 
participate in a couples’ group, please 
contact the office.  Our vision is to meet 
weekly or biweekly to discuss the bible and 
our Christian faith in the context of married 
relationships.   
We hope to begin sometime in January.  Contact the office if you are 
interested. 

DREAM GROUP STARTS TODAY-SUNDAY, JANUARY 10TH 
 

The Bible has many examples of God communicating with man 
through dreams.  For the last four years, the Catholic Center has had a 
Dream Group led by Milton Lopes, Ph.D., which meets twice a month 
on Sunday to explore the deeper meeting of their dreams.  If you are 
interested in participating in the Catholic Center Dream Group, please 
contact Milton at mlopes@uga.edu or 706-543-3804 or 706-247-6052.  
Our first meeting is today-Sunday, January 10th at 2pm in the Center 
Library.   

Everyone is welcome! 

 
 

 
SAVE THE DATE - January 20th 

Silver Angels will have a potluck luncheon on Wednesday, January 
20th at 11:30 am followed by a 10-game bingo.  More details later.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

BLOOD DRIVE MONDAY, JANUARY 25th 

2:30pm-7:00pm 

Please make an appointment at 

www.redcrossblood.org  

or call 1-800-RED-CROSS 

Walk ins welcome! 

Knitters & Crafters - February 12th 

The Catholic Center knitting group meets 
at 1pm on the second Tuesday of every 
month in a room just off the Center Hall.  
If you like to knit (or do any kind of crafts) 
or are interested in learning how, please 
join us.  Everyone is welcome! 
If you have questions or would like more information, please 
contact Teddy Dempsey at teddyandlarry@charter.net. 

CATHOLIC CENTER  
MISSION  STATEMENT 

The Catholic Center at the University of Georgia is a 

Eucharistic Community that seeks to live the gospel of  

Jesus Christ in the tradition of our Roman Catholic faith 

and the spirit of St. Francis. As Christian disciples we are 

charged to answer Christ’s call for compassion by becoming 

instruments of peace, charity and justice.  We seek to stand 

in solidarity with the poor, the stranger, the alienated and to 

collaborate with those who serve them in local and global 

communities.  We endeavor to respect a universe  

created by God in Love. 

      http://ccatuga.org 

  CatholicCtrUGA 

 UGA Catholic Center 

For the week of  January 10th, 2016 

Weekend Mass Schedule  
 

Saturday 5pm Vigil  
Sunday 8am, 10am &  

5pm Student Mass  
(Followed by  Sunday Night Student Dinner)) 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule  
 

Monday 8am 
Tuesday 8am & 5pm 

Wednesday 8am & 5pm 
Thursday 8am & 5pm 

Friday 8am 
 
Morning Prayer:  Mon. through Fri. before the 8am Mass 
Evening Prayer:  Tues., Wed. & Thurs. before the 5pm Mass 
Adoration:           Wednesday 4pm-4:45pm  
Reconciliation:    Wednesday & Saturday 4pm-4:45pm   
   or by appointment   

STAFF DIRECTORY 
Director Fr. John Coughlin, ofm      stsixtus66@gmail.com 

Campus Minister  Fr. Scott Brookbank, ofm      frsfbofm@gmail.com 

Assistant Director &  
Finance Manager  

Mr. John Hennigan  ccuga.john@gmail.com 

Staff Support Sr. Marietta Jansen, acj  ccugafriars@aol.com 

Administrative Assistant  Mrs. Jenni Toutkoushian  ccugaoffice2@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant Mrs. Emily Abraham  ccuga.emily@gmail.com 

Sacramental Coordinator  Sr. Barbara Daniels, msc    ccuga.srbarbara@gmail.com 

Volunteer &  
Safe Environment Coordinator  

Mrs. Victoria Reeves  ccuga.victoria@gmail.com  

Director of Religious Education & 
Collegiate Activities Coordinator  

Mr. David Briones  brionesda@gmail.com  

Chef and Events Coordinator  Mrs. Persia Briones  persiab@gmail.com 

Buildings and Grounds Mr. Sonny Fincher  sfcelf@yahoo.com 

PHONE:  706-543-2293                                                        OFFICE HOURS:  10:00 AM TO 4:00 PM   

Our Faith Community Prayer List 
 

We lift up in prayer all of our faith family members  

who suffer physically, emotionally,  

or spiritually, especially: 
 

Raul Alvarez, Dianne Ambrose, Teresa Angle,  

Bill Ball, Margaret Bell, George Bertioli,  

Megan Burton, Grace Byrne, Joe Castro,  

Ray Cochran, Dan Colley, Lynn Cruickshank, 

Steve Dawson, Carolyn Faust, 

Charo Garcia-Pozo, Mendi Geist, Ben Greenspan,  

James Jones III, Margaret Jordan, Jo Keane,  

Larry Kelly, Lillian Krishnan, Riley Landry,  

Nick Lanza, Meredith Lind, Gail Lopes,  

Cassidee Rose McCartney, Bill O’Neill, Mona Ortez, 

Myra Pawlowski, Rose Ann Presley, Jackie Rains, 

Calhoun Raley, Addy Reinz, Trenia Reynolds,  

Willie Rice, Michael & William Rose, Marge Saar, 

Leopold Saquing, Justin Sheffield, Rashmi Shroff,  

Bella Smith, Nancy Thomas,  

John Toutkoushian, & Bob Wilson 

In Memory 
With deepest sympathy our community prays  

for the souls of the faithful departed and  

for their loved ones. 

Through the mercy of God may they rest in peace. 

THE REGULAR SCHOOL YEAR MASS & RECONCILIATION SCHEDULE RESUMES THIS WEEKEND. 
Please consult the web site, bulletin or your ministry leader about other activities schedules. 

tel:800-715-4225
tel:800-784-2433
tel:877-363-1912


The Baptism of  the Lord 

 

Pope Francis’  

Prayer Intentions  
January 2016 

Interreligious Dialogue. That sincere dialogue among 

men and women of different faiths may produce the fruits 

of peace and justice. 

Christian Unity. That by means of dialogue and fraternal 

charity and with the grace of the Holy Spirit, Christians 

may overcome divisions.  

READINGS & MASS INTENTIONS 
(+) indicates In Memory  

 

SUNDAY:    Is 42:1-4, 6-7       Acts 10:34-38         Lk 3:15-16, 21-22 

or for Year C         Is 40:1-5, 9-11         Ti 2:11-14, 3:4-7        Lk 3:15-16, 21-22 
 

Saturday, 1/9 5:00 pm -   

Sunday, 1/10 8:00 am - Sarah Kurtz (L)  

  10:00 am -                        

  5:00 pm - Catholic Center Community 
 

MASS READINGS & INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK:   

Monday, 1/11 1 Sm 1:1-8 & Mk 1:14-20 

  8:00 am -  

Tuesday,  1/12 1 Sm 1:9-20 & Mk 1:21-28 

  8:00 am -   

  5:00 pm -  Allene Burke Bell (+) 

Wednesday, 1/13 1 Sm 3:1-10, 19-20 & Mk 1:29-39 

  8:00 am -  

  5:00 pm -    

Thursday, 1/14 1 Sm 4:1-11 & Mk 1:40-45 

  8:00 am -   

  5:00 pm -  

Friday, 1/15 1 Sm 8:4-7, 10-22a & Mk 2:1-12 

  8:00 am -  John Tisler (+) 
 

NEXT SUNDAY:         Is 62:1-5                 1 Cor 12:4-11                    Jn 2:1-11 

SACRAMENTAL 
OPPORTUNITIES     

Baptism:   Parents are required to attend a 
Baptism Preparation Class. Classes are held 
every month. Please contact the office to enroll. 
Marriage:   Arrangements must be made at 
least six months in advance.  Contact the office 
for an appointment. 
RCIA:   RCIA is program for those who are 
interested in learning more about the Catholic 

faith with a possible interest in joining the Church.  
Sick/shut-in:  Please contact the office to make arrangements for a 
visit by the Eucharistic Ministers. 
Funeral Arrangements: Arrangements can be made by contacting 
the office. 
 

For more information, please contact   
Sr. Barbara Daniels, msc  
Sacramental Coordinator 

706-543-2293 or ccuga.srbarbara@gmail.com 

Pope Francis designated this year,  

December 8, 2015 through November 20, 2016, to be  

The Holy Year of Mercy 

"The call of Jesus pushes each of us never to stop at the surface of 
things, especially when we are dealing with a person. We are 
called to look beyond, to focus on the heart to see [of] how much 
generosity everyone is capable. No one can be excluded from the 
mercy of God; everyone knows the way to access it and the 
Church is the house that welcomes all and refuses no one. Its 
doors remain wide open, so that those who are touched by grace 
can find the certainty of forgiveness. The greater the sin, so much 
the greater must be the love that the Church expresses toward 
those who convert."  

~ Pope Francis 

TRAINING FOR LECTORS  
&  EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS  

Scheduled in February 
 

If you are interested in becoming a Lector or an Extraordinary Minister 
of the Holy Eucharist, please join us for training in February.  Each 
session will be offered twice, but you need only attend one session. 

Candidates must: 

 be 18 years of age, and 

 have completed all Sacraments of Initiation 
 

Lector Training:   Monday, February 8, at 7:00 pm 
  Tuesday, February 16, at 6:00 pm 
EM Training: Tuesday, February 9, at 6:00 pm 
  Monday, February 15, at 7:00 pm 
 
All sessions will be held in the chapel.  No pre-enrollment is required. 

LITURGY MEETING - JANUARY 19TH 
The next Liturgy Committee Meeting is Tuesday, January 19th, in the 
Library.  If anyone would like to provide input to the committee, your 
participation and input is welcomed by the Committee.   

Adult Confirmation Prep 

If you are an adult who has not completed the Sacraments of Initiation 

and would like to be confirmed at the Easter Vigil on Saturday, March 

26th, please go to the website at ccatuga.org to complete and submit 

an Adult Confirmation Registration Form.   

If you have any questions, please contact Sr. Barbara Daniels in the 

office. 
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For your convenience, online giving 
is available for regular tithes and 
offerings or one-time donations. 

 

NOW AVAILABLE ON SMARTPHONE AND ANDROID MOBILE DEVICES! 

Visit our web site at ccatuga.org to learn more sign up. 

KROGER COMMUNITY REWARDS 

The Catholic Center at UGA is enrolled in the Kroger 
Community Rewards Program.  If you shop at Kroger, 
please consider registering your Kroger Rewards card to 

benefit The Catholic Center at UGA.  It will not affect your personal 
account, but will help the Center.  If you already have the Catholic 
Center designated, please be sure to renew your designation for 2016. 

SUNDAY NIGHT DINNER FOR COLLEGIATES  
IN THE CENTER HALL  

AFTER THE 5PM SUNDAY MASS 

Spanish Mass & Dinner  
Saturday, January 16th 

Join us on Saturday evening, January 16th, for our monthly Spanish 
Mass and dinner.  The Mass will be at 6PM followed by a potluck 
dinner in the Center Hall. 

FINANCIAL UPDATE 
January 3, 2016 

Weekly Collection    $ 10,595.75 

Children’s Collection   $          2.00 

Online Giving       $   2,738.00 

Number of Online Givers                          37  

 

Alms      $      417.12 

Alms Disbursed     $      100.62 
  

Goodsearch & Goodshop.com      

Total “FREE MONEY” Raised $ 410.61 

Supporters  183 

REMEMBER THE  
CATHOLIC CENTER  

IN YOUR ESTATE PLANS... 

What legacy will you leave?  Planned 
giving is a wonderful way to demonstrate 

one final act of stewardship.  As you resolve this year to update your 
will or make plans for your estate, please consider remembering the 
Catholic Center at UGA in your plans. 

2016 ENVELOPES - PICK UP DEC 26TH - JAN 31ST  

The 2016 offertory envelopes have arrived.  They will be set out 

in the back of the Chapel from December 26th through January 

31st.  Please pick them up at your earliest convenience! If you do 

not want to use your envelopes, please let Victoria know.  

Unused envelopes will be recycled for others who may want to 

use them, along with any that are not picked up by January 31st. 

BIGGER VISIONS 
Plan to join the CSA in 2016 for a “Ministry of 
Presence” at Bigger Visions Community Shelter.  
We visit the shelter and engage in conversation, 

play games and just be present to the needs of the guests.  The first 
date is January 20th, then every other Wednesday. 

Martin Luther King, Jr.  
Day of Service  

Monday, January 18, at Oasis Catolico 
Students will gather after the 8 am Mass and 
carpool to Oasis to help Sr. Margarita and Sr. 
Marietta with projects at Oasis. We will return 

to the Catholic Center around 2 pm.  

All students are invited to participate in this day of service.  It is a great 
way to start off the new year and we hope you will join us! 

FRANCISCAN VOLUNTEER MINISTRY 

Franciscan Volunteer Ministry was founded in 1989 by 
the Franciscan Friars of the Holy Name Province to 
provide a setting for young adults to grow in faith by 
serving the poor and working for social justice. 

Representatives from Franciscan Volunteer Ministry will be at the 
Catholic Center January 21-25.  FVM reps will speak at TNT on 
January 21st and at all Masses the weekend of January 24-25.  They 
will also be available to answer questions and discuss opportunities 
with interested students at the Sunday Night Dinner on January 24th. 


